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Perth Children’s Hospital

A new Perth children’s hospital for WA was announced by the State 
Government in 2008 to replace the Princess Margaret Hospital for Children.

The new $1.2 billion hospital will provide the best possible clinical care 
for future generations and will the base for continuing WA’s outstanding 
paediatric research.

Nilsen (WA)’s Contracting Team have been awarded the Design Assist  
and Construct, Electrical Shell & Core Package of electrical services.

Nilsen have been awarded the HV, supply of Switchboards, submains, 
generators, solar panels, lighting & power and all electrical installation  
and commissioning works for the fit out of the building.

The project commenced in mid-2013 and is targeted for completion  
late in 2016.


